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May 27, 2016

Chris Johnson, Chair

Lisa Ketcham, Member
Midcoast Community Council
Post Office Box 248

Moss Beach, CA 94038-0248

Re: Support for eradication of invasive jubata/pampas grass in the Midcoast
Dear Mr. Johnson and Ms. Ketcham:

On behalf of the District Board of Directors, this letter serves to advise you of the
Granada Community Services District’'s support for the MCC goal to eradicate jubata
grass in the Midcoast. We appreciate the Council's initiative to start an area-wide,
interagency effort and the District is dedicated to fully participating.

Next month the District Board will consider a policy allowing eradication and/or
management of jubata/pampas grass and other invasive non-natives on District owned
property. Any assistance, referrals, or information that Ms. Ketcham can pass on to us
to further these goals, will be appreciated.

Please forward information to Assistant General Manager Delia Comito by contacting
her by phone at (650) 726-7093 or by email at dcomito@granada.ca.gov.

Sincerely,
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Board President

cc: Board of Directors

504 Avenue Alhambra, 37 Floor = P. 0. Box 335 ~ El Granada, California 94018
i Telephone: (650) 726-7093 ~ Facsimile: (650) T26-7099 ~ E-mail: gsd@granada.ca.gov



